HEeLriNG OUR MISSIONARIES EXCEL,
TEACHING EVERYONE ABOUT MISSIONS SUPPORT

Missionaries in Support of Independent
Fundamental Baptist Missions Work,

June - July 2016

Dear Churches and Friends,
The summer months are always very busy, and these last few months have been no exception!

We have spent a lot of time with our youth (tomorrow’s misisonaries) at camp and conference and are in
the middle of VBS right now. We have still been able to produce prayer cards for one church planter and
a video presentation for another. God continues to send these project opportunities our way, and we are
thankful for God’s wisdom as we try to help missionaries present God’s burden to churches around the
country.

Also, in the last two months we have been able to help the Harold family by purchasing supplies needed to
provide back to school bags for inner city children in Los Angeles. We were also blessed to be able to help a
veteran missionary with the purchase of curriculum for the coming school year.

New Projects

VBS Express: We are preparing and collecting school supplies to ship to the Philippines again this summer.
This will be our fifth year to help and it is always a blessing to see how these items impact the work going on
there. We will be collecting supplies through November 18.

Christmas in July: We are collecting hats and scarves for the homeless in Los Angeles and Fort Worth. Our
goals is 200 hats for each ministry. If you would like to help, you may make or purchase a hat or scarf, or
donate funds to help purchase supplies or items. The deadline for this project is November 10™.

Announcement

We are excited to announce that, as of August 3rd, HOME TEAMS is now a non-profit organization

in the state of Texas. We are now HOME TEAMS Missions and although there were some thoughtful
submissions, many will be happy to hear that Missions will not be an acronym. Be on the lookout for a new
website and other improvements and expansion in our ministry. Please pray for the process that is still
needed for the IRS to recognize our organization as tax free (501c3). Please also pray for God’s blessing as
we look for was to raise finances for the aviation arm of our ministry.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support.
For the Great Commission,
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